## OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF R.C. SCHOOLS

Tuticorin Diocesan Association - Regn. No. 1 / 1937-38 (Diocese of Tuticorin)

**Catholic Bishop's House** 

82, Great Cotton Road

Tuticorin - 628 001

Phone: 0461 - 2320335

Mobile: 94420 - 71333

Email: srcstutydiocese@gmail.com

Ref. No: 2017 / 185

03-10-2017

To

All the Correspondents
High / Higher Secondary School
Diocese of Tuticorin.

## Dear Father,

As the ALL INDIA CATHOLIC EDUCATION POLICY 2007 is into the 10th anniversary year, the Education office of the Catholic Church in India (CBCI) is doing a survey as to the effectiveness of implementation of the ALL INDIA CATHOLIC EDUCATION POLICY 2007. This is a very short and simple task and can be done by spending a few minutes to fill up the two attached forms by the Head Teachers and send it by post.

Postal address:

CBCI Office for Education and Culture,

CBCI Centre, 1 Ashok Place,

Near Gole daakhana, New Delhi 110001

(Phone: 9868141139, 09733021677, 011-23747290)

This will be a wonderful way all our institutions can be well connected and participate in the Catholic Church's all important mission of education which fulfills the Lord's mandate, "Go out and Teach all nations...."

Inviting your cooperation in this regard, and with all good wishes in your mission of education.

REV. FR. DOMINIC
SUPERINTENDENT OF R.C. SCHOOLS
TUTICORIN DIOCESAN ASSOCIATION
(Diocese of Tuticorin)

enclosed: 2 forms